
 

Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Thursday, September 15. 

______ This Friday is Gateway spirit day! Make sure to dress up in your gateway gear--

or colors--to show your spirit.    

______ Fandom Club will start on Wednesday, September 28.  No registration is 

required; just show up for the meeting and have fun!  The location will be announced the 

week of the first meeting.  

______ Attention 6th Graders! Did you know that our school’s ASB is responsible for 

school socials, spirit days, fundraisers, assemblies and more? Our officers spend time 

planning and running these events to make Gateway a fun place to be! If that sounds 

like something you would enjoy, please consider running for one of the three 6th grade 

officer positions. To sign up for the election, please find the link to the Google Form in 

your ELA teacher’s Canvas page. If you have any questions, reach out to Ms. Haff! 

______ If you would like to participate in Football, Softball, or Cross Country, it’s not too 

late to sign up.  Pick up a Sports Registration form from the Kiosk outside the counseling 

office and follow the directions on the Gateway Homepage announcement titled, “Sports 

registration for all seasons is open.”  

______ There will be a Sports Activity Bus available at 5 PM today.  Please stop by the 

Office to pick up a bus pass.  There is no Sports bus on Friday, so please arrange your 

own ride home.   

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another language, sign up to 

take the World Language Assessment now to earn High School language credits by 

September 30.  The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office.    

______ Join the Gateway FLL Robotics Team! Information and applications for the 

Gateway Robotics Team can be found on the Gateway website under activities and 

clubs. Applications are due by tomorrow, so get your application in as soon as possible! 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


